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Correction for Nordic Aluminium Plc's HSE Announcement of Extraordinary General Meeting

Only a shareholder who, not later than on October 21, 2003 has been registered as a shareholder in the Register of Shareholders of the Company maintained by Finnish Central Securities Depository Ltd is entitled to participate in the Meeting of shareholders. In the earlier Announcement there was an incorrect date, October 24, 2003.
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